
From: Conklin, Mike
To: Avallone Claudia; Avallone, Claudia; Fischer, Scott; Lee, Nicholas; Nick Lee; Pinou, Theodora; Rick Stow; Scott

Fischer; Stow, Richard; Whitted, Steven
Cc: Herter, Zen; Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: Behrens 220 Nod Hill Rd Wilton CT
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2021 11:20:02 AM

FYI
 
Mike Conklin
Director of Environmental Affairs
Town of Wilton
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT  06897
Phone (203) 563-0182
Fax (203) 563-0284
 

From: Kara Murphy <kmurphy@tierneyzullo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 11:12 AM
To: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: Casey H. Cordes <CCordes@snew.org>; Alan Huth <ahuth@snew.org>; Alexander W. Ahrens
<aahrens@melicklaw.com>; Robert Maslan <rmaslan@maslanlaw.com>
Subject: Behrens 220 Nod Hill Rd Wilton CT
 
Mike:
 
I wanted to provide you with an update as to the status of this matter.  Unfortunately, I will not be
able to provide the Inland Wetlands Commission with an in-person update tonight due to my own
obligations as a member of a municipal board in Norwalk.
 
We were notified yesterday afternoon that our forestry expert is willing to review the matter and
would like a site visit within the next few weeks.  I will be working with Casey Cordes and, if
necessary, the Behrens’ attorneys to accomplish the visit.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have any additional questions.
 
Very truly yours,
Kara A.T. Murphy, Esq.
Tierney, Zullo, Flaherty & Murphy, P.C.
134 East Avenue
Norwalk, CT 06851
Office: (203) 853-7000 ext. 11|Cell: (203) 216-1196 kmurphy@tierneyzullo.com|
www.tierneyzullomurphy.com
 
Privileged and Confidential: This email message is protected by the confidentiality provisions of
Federal and State law, including but not limited to, the attorney client privilege and HIPAA.  If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or its authorized employee or agent, you are
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hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is prohibited.  If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify our office and delete this
email message.  IRS Circular 230 Notice: Unless specifically stated otherwise, any tax advice
contained in this communication (including attachments) is not intended or written to be used for
the purpose of avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or promoting, marketing or
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.  WARNING: FRAUD
ALERT. If you receive an email from this office which requests that you wire or otherwise transfer
funds to any party, you must confirm the request and any corresponding instructions via telephone
before you initiate any wire or other transfer.  Hackers are targeting e-mails of law firms and other
businesses in attempt to initiate fraudulent wire or other transfer requests.  PLEASE CONFIRM BY
CALLING THE ORIGINATOR OF THE EMAIL, USING PREVIOUSLY KNOWN CONTACT INFORMATION,
PRIOR TO WIRING OR OTHERWISE TRANSFERRING FUNDS. Thank you.
 


